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Partners in Campus Business Operations
Budget 101 Survey

 
Sent on Behalf of:  University Budget Office
 
Dear Campus Community:
 
New to campus or just want a refresher on budget? 
 
The University Budget Office plans to present a session on budget (or additional sessions,
depending on interest). The session can include both a high-level overview of the budget and
specific areas that impact the campus community. More to come. 
 
Please take the survey below so we can get a sense of headcount and content to include. We will
work to set up a session (or possibly several). The session(s) will be virtual, and we will keep the
sessions to a workable number of attendees to help facilitate discussion and questions.
 

Budget 101 Survey (surveymonkey.com)
 
In addition, we plan to conduct a separate session for Mid-year. We intend to roll out the
guidelines shortly.
 

We look forward to hearing from you!
 
 
University Budget Office
budget@csusm.edu
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